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To

Shri Manoj Singh
General Secretary,
AITEEA,CHQ,New Delhi

Subject: Appeal to support on stay on implementation of 3 PRC & 7" CPC
benefits in the interest of our Company BSNL till it comes into actual
profit — reg.

Ref: No.AITEEA/CHQ/HR Dated 16.5.2017

Dear comrade,

In the above cited reference and subject matter, your appeal to support on stay on
implementation of 3" PRC and 7t CPC benefits in the interest of BSNL till it comes to actual
profit. It is not correct on your part to make such appeal against the interest of 2.05 lakhs:
working BSNL employees and 1.5 lacks BSNL pensioners. As you are aware with the hard
work of entire BSNL employees the BSNL has started turning around and making
operational profit for the last 4 consecutive years. In view of this BSNL executives deserve
to get 15% fitment benefit. Moreover, it is BSNL only who is carrying out all the prestigious
projects of Govt. of India in the interest of Nation ie. NOFN, NFS and erection of M/W towers
in the Naxalite hit area of the country.

| understand that you have written this letter out of frustration due to non-settlement of some
genuine important issues which your association has been raising and all these issues are
being supported by AIBSNLEA but even today these issues could not be resolved. But does
not mean that one should lose patience and start functioning negatively. Hence, | advise
you to continue your efforts for the settlement of these genuine issues without getting
disappointed. Success will finally achieved by you. Kindly do not write such negative letters
to any one and if possible withdraw your above referred letter immediately in the interest of

all of us.
Yours comragly‘
(Prahlad Rai)

General Secretary

With best wishes,

Copy to:Sh.AM.Gupta, GM(SR) BSNL C.O. New Delhi, for information.



